
Further	Information	for	Youth	Training	Camp	

1. Flying	to	Adelaide	
You	can	fly	to	Adelaide	by	either	Qantas,	Jetstar	or	Virgin.	If	you	have	never	travelled	by	
plane	with	firearms,	please	ask	Carrie	for	assistance	–	carrie@shootingaustralia.org		
	
Try	to	arrive	in	Adelaide	after	5pm	–	but	talk	to	Carrie	if	this	will	be	a	problem.	
	
Make	sure	you	are	aware	of	the	requirements	of	the	airline	for	travelling	with	firearms	and	
ammunition.		See	the	links	below.	
		
Virgin	Airlines	
https://www.virginaustralia.com/au/en/plan/baggage/oversized-fragile-items/	
	
Qantas/Jetstar	
https://www.qantas.com/au/en/travel-info/baggage/dangerous-goods.html	
	

2. Driving	to	Adelaide	
If	you	drive	to	Adelaide	you	can	meet	the	group	at	the	accommodation.		We	will	have	a	
mini-bus	for	daily	transport	to	and	from	the	accommodation	and	shooting	range,	so	you	will	
not	need	to	drive	when	you	get	there.	
	
If	you	live	in	Adelaide,	please	meet	at	the	accommodation	from	7pm.	
	

3. Accommodation	
We	will	be	staying	at	Lincoln	College,		45	Brougham	Place,	North	Adelaide.		This	is	in	walking	
distance	of	the	CBD	of	Adelaide,	as	well	as	the	shopping	and	restaurant	area	of	North	
Adelaide.	
	
Lincoln	College	has	a	single	rooms	and	shared,	single	sex	bathrooms.		There	is	a	large	
common	room	for	table	tennis,	a	pool	table	and	socialising.		There	are	spaces	outside	for	ball	
sports.	
	

4. Meals	
Cereal,	toast	and	fruit	will	be	available	at	Lincoln	College	in	the	accommodation	area.		You	
will	be	able	to	make	your	own	breakfast.		Lunch	will	be	provided	at	the	shooting	range.		Fruit	
will	also	be	available	at	the	range.	These	meals	are	included	in	the	cost	of	the	camp.	
	
Dinner	will	be	from	6.30pm	each	night	in	any	of	the	local	restaurants	in	the	area.		This	is	
your	own	cost.			
		

	


